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Join Our Mailing List!

Donate Now

Become a Foster Parent

Dignity U Wear

il

Dear Friends,

May is National Foster Care Month. In preparation for this
celebration, Ettie Lee Youth & Family Services has
partnered with Dignity U Wear, a national charity

which provides new clothing to needy children and adults.
For a couple of years, they have given to Ettie Lee. One
of their projects is the Undie Sunday Undie Monday
Event which Ettie Lee is participating in. What is Undie
Sunday Undie Monday you ask?

For the sixth consecutive year, Dignity U Wear will
turn to individuals, businesses, non-profits, faith
groups,schools and other organizations to help provide
underwear to people in need.

0.9246231155778894
Undie Sunday Undie
Monday allows you to
make a meaningful
difference for someone
who is doing without a
basic need.

We sure hope you can participate in this event with us.
You can help out by doing one or more of the following:

® Purchase new underwear and drop off at our Foster
Family / Adoption Agency at 754 E. Arrow Highway,
Covina, 91722 anytime between March 15, and May
16.

Or

® Click or paste this website address into your
browser to donate directly to Dignity U Wear




dignityuwear.donorpages.com/USUM2011/ettielee/

Enlist your friends and colleagues to be part of Undie
Sunday Undie Monday 2011. Together we will make sure
that no child and no parent faces the humiliation of going
without underwear. For more information about Dignity U
Wear, visit their website at www.dignityuwear.com.
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